Dear Amy,

I cannot tell you what a surprise this was to me.  As you know, often as teachers we only periodically get glimpses of the outcomes of what we do.  This extensive and positive response has literally made my day today!  I just ran upstairs and told my wife "I just experienced the most wonderful surprise I have had in years."  We both just glowed with joy!

Thanks.  Best wishes.  You have inspired me to provide feedback to others who have really impacted my life.  For example, this morning as I read "Seasons" by Parker Palmer, chapter 12 in Paul Rogat Loeb's "The Impossible Will Take a Little While," I was deeply moved.  Your fantastic and thoughtful letter has inspired me to write Paul and tell him thanks for editing this fantastic book.  

I hope you have the best school year of your life,

Most sincerely,

Sam 
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